
You are warmly invited to…



… a conference…

“a formal meeting of people 

with a shared interest”



… with the title ‘Preparing for Adulthood 

– Life after Lonsdale’.



The conference will take place on Monday 

27th March from 9.30am to 3pm at Lonsdale 

School.



There will be keynote speakers and 

workshops on the day.



You will receive an invite and a 

conference pack soon.



You will need to prepare for the 

conference.



Have you got any questions?


